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19 September 1990

Dear Friend

The David Webster Trust has been represented by legal counsel 
throughout the Harms Commission in an effort to bring to light 
the identity of the assassins of David Webster and to expose the 
circumstances surrounding his murder.

Although we have been unsuccessful in achieving our main goal, 
nevertheless interesting and, we believe, pertinent information 
surfaced through the evidence given to the commission. Also, we 
believe that inferences may be drawn from the evidence withheld 
from the commission by the Civil Co-operation Bureau (CCB).

In association with the Human Rights Commission, we have produced 
the enclosed booklet in which you may be interested because of 
your pledge towards the reward for information leading to the 
apprehension of the assassins. The booklet summarises the 
proceedings of the Harms Commission regarding the CCB and puts 
forward our argument to the Commission. It discusses the origins 
of the CCB , the context in which it operates, its manner of 
operation and suggestions for its effective disbanding. We do 
not consider that the announcement on 31 July by General 
Geldenhuys that the CCB has been disbanded is a satisfactory 
conclusion to the organisation and we will try to take our 
protest further.

We thank you for your support and interest.

M FRIEDMAN
on behalf of the David Webster Trust

Yours Sincerely


